
 

Online Safety Day- 11/02/2022. 

Last Friday, the children participated in our yearly Online 

Safety Day, the topic was centred on ‘All fun and games- 

exploring respect and relationships online.’ The day 

started with an assembly led by our amazing Cyber 

Ambassadors and a Kahoot quiz on online safety 

scenarios. The Cyber Ambassadors did a great job 

presenting and I am very proud of them! A big well done 

to the winners, who were 5M (not a fix I promise!) The 

children then undertook a range of practical activities in 

their classrooms, from making online safety quizzes on 

scratch, safety snakes and online ladders, animations 

and much more! We also had the privilege of a PCSO 

visiting all classes in the morning. This gave the children 

a chance to ask any questions on being safe in the 

community. If you want to know more about the day, 

please ask your children as I am sure they will be keen to 

share.  

Here are some quotes from children about the day:  

Today has taught me what I should be doing online and it showed 

me games and APPs that I shouldn't be on.’ 

'I learned that you should always ask an adult before getting an APP. 

Even if your friend says an APP is good, that doesn't matter if 

you shouldn't be on it‘ 

'I learned that you should never meet up with people you don't know 

online and always tell your parents where you are going.” 

  

 

 

 

 Happy Wednesday everyone! Thank you everyone who joined in for 

the Online Safety information evening last night, I hope it was 

beneficial and you feel more confident when online. The PowerPoint 

and resources, which I mentioned, will be uploaded onto the school 

website for those who missed it. 
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'I learned that you should always 

follow PEGI ratings and then you 

should never go on an APP your 

friend recommends if you need to 

be an age older than what you 

are.' 

'Today I learned that if you delete 

something online it is still there so 

never post things you shouldn't.' 

 

Attached on the next page  

Our guides/ top tips for WhatsApp and 

Youtube. Happy half term and remember 

to be safe online! 



 


